
What we are doing 

As outlined in the overview delivered to residents in 

April we will be undertaking service relocation work 

along the Dudley Creek bypass route. 

The wastewater main relocation work will start on 

Tuesday 7 June and take about five weeks, subject 

to favourable weather and on-site conditions. 

This work involves trenching in the road and footpath. 

Work will start outside number 52 North Parade, and 

work toward number 64 North Parade. 

If you would like another copy of the overview notice, 

please contact Downer using the details below. 

Traffic impacts 

 Two-way traffic will be maintained. 

 Vehicle access restrictions may apply to some 

properties, residents will be contacted the day 

before this takes place. 

 On-street parking will be reduced around the worksite. 

 Please be aware of changes in traffic management, follow 

signage on-site and drive to the changed conditions. 

General information 

 There will be increased noise, dust and vibration levels associated with this work. 

Dudley Creek Work Notice 

Medway Street service relocation work  

2 June 2016 

Map 1. Location of work - indicative only. 
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 The work area will be fenced off. Safety is our number one 

priority. Safety is your responsibility too. Stay clear and stay alert - 

keep children and pets at a safe distance from the worksite. 

 Works have no planned impact on current power, 

telecommunication, water or gas services. However, the network 

is still fragile so please be prepared in case there is an 

unexpected service cut off. 

 Our standard work hours are Monday to Friday between the hours 

of 7.00am and 6.00pm. On occasions we may have to work on a 

Saturday to complete essential work. 

Later this month we will 

have another crew coming 

to relocate the watermain, 

and the Chorus and 

TelstraClear cables. You 

will be notified about this 

work closer to the time. 

Need more information? Contact Downer on 0800 033 747 or 

email dudleyinfo@downer.co.nz 


